
   

 

11th July 2024  
 
                                                              Welcome to Limehurst Academy 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Firstly, thank you to your children for attending last weeks Induction Days. We were so impressed at the 
positive attitude of all of our new Year 7 students, and we can’t wait to start working with you on a full 
time basis from August. Really well done! This letter outlines some key dates and times ahead of the start 
of the 2024/25 academic year.  
 
Timing of the School Day 
In line with the Department for Education’s document, Length of the School Week, there is now an 
expectation that schools deliver a minimum 32.5-hour core school week from the beginning of the next 
academic year. Therefore, we are making the following changes to the school day from the beginning of 
term.  
 
Gates Open 8.30  
Registration 8.40 – 8.50  
Period 1 8.55 – 9.55  
Period 2 10.00 – 11.00 5  
Break 11.00 – 11.15  
Period 3 11.20 – 12.20  
Period 4 12.25 – 1.25  
Lunch 1.25 – 2.05  
Period 5 2.10 – 3.10  
End of School Day 3.10  
 
Key Changes: The school day will begin at 8.40am and finish at 3.10pm. 
 

Term dates can be found on our school website - Limehurst Academy - Term Dates  
 
Wednesday 28th August 2024 
School opens on Wednesday 28th August 2024 at 8:30am. Year 7 students should arrive to school via 
the Tatmarsh entrance, as they did on their Induction Days last week.  
 
Newsletter 
Please follow this link to access the latest edition of our school newsletter which highlights some of the 

key stories which showcase some of the amazing opportunities our students have enjoyed during this 

half-term - July Newsletter  

 

https://www.limehurst.org.uk/termdates
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/jqiUDfsWO1yNAzgm?ref=Link


 
 

   

 

 
 
Admissions Form 
If you have not already done so, please complete the online admissions form Student Admissions Form  
before Friday 12th July. 
 
Uniform Ordering 
Uniform can be ordered direct from our supplier, SWI. Please click here to set up your account. This must 
now be delivered to home, as our school office will be closed over the summer holidays. School uniform 
will also be available to purchase from Rosebuddies Market Stall, with the exception of our PE Kit. For 
more information regarding uniform please visit Limehurst Academy - School Uniform. 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to Limehurst Academy on Wednesday 28th August at 8:30am. 
Have a wonderful summer break.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr G Robinson        Mr A Jones 

Associate Assistant Headteacher     Head of Year 7 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-H-rgKE-alRHo0oHIxsPkr5UNjJVQlAwMFFBQjZPQkFWS081NEpOR0tCWSQlQCN0PWcu
http://www.swischoolwear.co.uk/
https://www.limehurst.org.uk/schooluniform

